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Planning application 3/2023/0165  
  
Following consultation with the member of the parish council the following concerns were raised: -   
  
The safety aspect as construction vehicles will be pulling out into 60 miles per hour traffic, having 
HGV ‘s turning both on and off the road not safe.  
  
Has planning considered the fact that vehicles would have to travel on and off the site during 
construction, this is all road users not just heavy construction vehicles.   
  
Objections were raised on the grounds of road safety putting a 30 limit on the A59. Drivers will not 
be aware of this new speed limits to adhere to   
  
Concerns that appreciate that the application is for the flood defences work but how will it affect 
residents of Neddy Lane.  
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